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The Connecticut Bar Journal features scholarly articles on numerous legal topics and is 
published quarterly under the direction of a board of editors. The first issue of the 
Connecticut Bar Journal was published in January 1927. Then-CBA President Carmody 
envisioned a periodical that would “act as a constant reminder of the existence and 
purposes of the Association” and offer an opportunity for members to exchange their 
ideas and opinions in a sophisticated and scholarly manner. 
	
To discuss an article idea or to submit an article for consideration, contact the editor-in-
chief, Sarah E. Murray, at (203)222-4949 or smurray@broderorland.com.  
 
As bar leaders, please distribute this information among your section and committee 
members to encourage involvement. For more information, including style guidelines 
and archive issues, visit ctbar.org/CBJ. 


